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Important changes to your Global Transport account

Dear Valued Customer:

At Global Payments, we are committed to driving growth for our customers through continuous
investments in payment innovation and expertise. As part of this commitment to delivering leading
technology solutions, Global Payments will retire the legacy Global Transport payment
platform—inclusive of our Application Programming Interface (API), Secure Ecommerce (SE), and
Virtual Terminal (VT) solutions— effective June 30, 2022.

As an existing user of the Global Transport API and/or Secure Ecommerce (SE) solution(s), we would
like to initiate your integration to our next-generation payment gateway, Global Payments
Ecommerce.

To help ensure a seamless transition, you will maintain your existing Merchant ID(s) and your current
Global Transport solution fees will not change upon migration to the new Global Payments Ecommerce
platform.

Further, all of your existing customer payment tokens from Global Transport will be securely transferred
to your new Global Payments Ecommerce account. Our aim is to ensure that you can begin using your
new payment gateway account immediately upon migration, with no interruption to your business
operations.

Additional information will be provided as we prepare for your migration.  In the meantime, if you would
like to begin your integration to the new Global Payments Ecommerce platform, please reach out to our
integration support team at ca.ecomsupport@globalpay.com. They’d be happy to assist you,
step-by-step, through this journey.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your Global Payments
account representative.

Sincerely,

Mike Clark
Senior Vice President, Product
Global Payments Canada GP

Innovation that delivers.

mailto:ca.ecomsupport@globalpay.com

